
CEMLA’s Central Bank Governors Meeting, co-organized and hosted
by Banco de la República, concluded 

This year, Banco de la República (the Central Bank of Colombia) hosted the 114th   Meeting of Central Bank
Governors of the Center for Latin American Monetary Studies (CEMLA in Spanish). This meeting was held
within the framework of the 100th anniversary of Banco de la República.

Governors of Central Banks from the Center's member countries attended the meeting, which took place on May
5 and 6 in Cartagena de Indias. 
Also, CEMLA’s General Director and executives from the Georgetown Institute of the Americas, the Inter-
American Development Bank, and the Bank for International Settlements were present.

The main topics discussed were the economic and financial outlook for the Americas with special emphasis on
inflation, the international financial situation, and its effects on monetary policy in emerging economies,
payment systems and central bank digital currencies (CBDCs), and advances in financial regulation.
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